
09/11/2020 

MS Velia Mignacca 
ST 
NSW 
veliamig@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1260 - 29 North Avalon Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I oppose this development. The loss of trees will be of benefit only to the developer, not to the 
community. I expect my council to act to protect what is unique and irreplaceable about living in 
leafy Avalon. This is essential for a healthy and thriving local community. Our precious lifestyle 
should not be made subservient to particular commercial interests. 

Sent: 9/11/2020 5:38:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


